
 

 
ACADEMIC YEAR 2020-21 (ODD SEMESTER) 

09.12.20 

DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING  

INTERNAL SEMINAR ON “BLOOM’S TAXONOMY”- REPORT   

Internal Staff   seminar on “Bloom’s Taxonomy” was organized on 08.12.20 between 

12.00 noon to 1.00pm.  Ms.K.Abhirami, IQAC Coordinator elaborated on the BT 

framework.  All CSE staff members attended the session. 

Importance of  Planning by faculty right from Curriculum implementation, 

appropriate teaching methodologies and assessment approaches and their relation 

with BT action verbs were covered.    

Need for concentrating on Higher Order Thinking Skills (HOTS) among students, 

promoting creativity was insisted.  Applying and Creative level differences was 

highlighted during the session.   

For all level,  commonly used action verbs were highlighted,  verbs that needs 

attention while it is used was  also explained.  Example questions for all levels were 

shared during the session. 

   

 


